LISA BOROWSKI

President

JACK LARKIN, ESQ.

Vice President

JAKE ABEL

RICHARD F. BOOKER, ESQ.

LUCAS A. CLARK, ESQ.

SEAN FARHY

JOHN NAGLE



RADNOR TOWNSHIP 301 IVEN AVENUE WAYNE, PENNSYLVANIA 19087-5297

Phone (610) 688-5600 Fax (610) 971-0450 www.radnor.com

ROBERT A. ZIENKOWSKI

Township Manager Township Secretary

JOHN B. RICE, ESQ. Solicitor

KATHRYN GARTLAND

Treasurer

Board of Health Meeting Monday September 16th, 2019

- Call to Order
- Pledge of Allegiance
- Review and approval of June's meeting minutes
- Health Officer's Report
- Old Business
 - Gas Leaf Blowers Linda & Dr. Simmons
- New Business
 - Suicide Prevention Week September 8th 14th
 - PA House Bill 1075 Linda
 - Student Internship 2019 2020 Linda
 - Vaping Update Linda
 - Speaker: Clarke Piatt, MD-Medical Director Critical Care, Bryn Mawr Hospital. Vaping: Increases in lung injury in our area.
- Announcements
- Public Participation
- Adjourn
- The next Board of Health meeting is scheduled for Monday October 21st at 5:30PM and will be held in the Radnorshire Room on the main level of the Radnor Township Building.

LISA BOROWSKI
President

JACK LARKIN, ESQ.

Vice President

JAKE ABEL

RICHARD F. BOOKER, ESQ. LUCAS A. CLARK, ESQ. SEAN FARHY JOHN NAGLE



Phone (610) 688-5600 Fax (610) 971-0450 www.radnor.com

ROBERT A. ZIENKOWSKI

Township Manager Township Secretary

JOHN B. RICE, ESQ. Solicitor

KATHRYN GARTLAND

Treasurer

Vaping:

Increases in lung injury in our area

Join us at the Radnor Township Board of Health Meeting on Monday, September 16th, 2019 at 5:30 pm in the Radnorshire Room.

Clarke Piatt, MD

Medical Director Critical Care

Bryn Mawr Hospital

Main Line Health

Topics to be discussed:

- Occurrence of lung injury seen in our local hospitals and practices in recent months.
- Causes of lung injury related to vaping.
- Update on regulations and legislative actions.
- Increasing concerns of vaping and its detrimental effects.

The Board of Health meeting starts promptly at 5:30 pm. Our speaker will begin once the Agenda is met.

Please contact our office for questions at 610-688-5600 ext. 167 or email mcarbonara@radnor.org